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February Newsletter 

Mon-Wed-Fri Class 

 

 During January we had fun learning about Winter and animals that 

hibernate. We also explored Antarctica and Penguins. 

  In February we will talk about the Solar System and the planets. We 

will do activities for Lunar New Year and Valentine’s Day. On Wednesday, 

February 14th, children can bring their Valentine cards to school to “mail” to 

their classmates (16 students). We encourage children to sign their name on 

their cards but please do not address the cards. It helps in distribution if 

there are no names except who the Valentine card is from. The children will 

have made decorated bags previously in class to receive their friends’ cards. 

Store bought treats or trinkets are okay to include with the Valentine’s. 

After Valentine’s Day we will talk about friendship and do activities with 

quilts.  

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be afternoons and evenings the 

last two weeks of February. A sign up will be sent out February 1.  
 

February 14 – Bring Valentine cards signed by your child and in a bag 

labeled with your child’s name. Please do not address the cards.  

February 19 – Presidents’ Day, no school  

God’s Blessings 

Teachers Heidi and Niki 

Weekly Themes      Birthdays 

Jan 29- Outer Space     Sawyer- 2/15 

Feb 5- Lunar New Year     Liam- 2/19   

Feb 12- Valentines/Friendship     

Feb 21- Quilts     No School 

Feb 26- Dinosaurs    Feb 19- Presidents’ Day 


